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OCEAN CITY, MARYLAND

September 16, 1960

Mr, Stanwood R, Morss
Rc Rl -Nov 3
Bradford, Mass,

Dear Mr, Morss:

We were very pleased to receive your communication relating

to your reception on the morning of September 12, the morning

we were broadcasting during hurricane Donna, We find, in examin-

ing your letter, that the various tunes you mentioned are not from

our library and are probably those of WAKR or another station

operating on our frequency. The identification you made of our
o electronics ad of 4:00:10 is correct, however, and we are very

happy to verify your reception of said advertisement.

Thank you for your interest in our station, and we wish to con-
gratulate you on the reception of our signals, since we radiate

almost no signal in your direction.
Very sincerely yours,
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J. G. Lenoir,
tation Manager
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